
KEOKUK COUNTY BOARD PROCEEDINGS 
AUGUST 1, 2022 

 
The Keokuk County Board of Supervisors met in regular session, Monday, August 1, 2022 in the 
Board Room of the Courthouse.  Present were:  Michael C. Hadley, Fred Snakenberg, Daryl Wood 
and Christy Bates, County Auditor.   
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded to approve the agenda.  All ayes and motion carried.  Also 
present was Casey Jarmes, News-Review. 
 
Snakenberg moved, Wood seconded to approve the minutes of July 25, 2022 as submitted.  All ayes 
and motion carried. 
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded approval of resolution to participate in Safe Streets and Roads 
for All (SS4A) grant application as submitted.  All ayes and motion carried.   
 
Snakenberg moved, Wood seconded approval of claim listing for August 1, 2022 as submitted.  All 
ayes and motion carried. 
 
Various Board and Committee reports was held.  Wood attended Pathfinders and 1015 Transit meetings.  
Snakenberg participated in an Early Childhood Development meeting.  Hadley attended Sieda, Area 15 
and Board of Health meetings last week. 
 
Discussion of old/new business and public comment was held.  The HVAC walk-through for interested 
bidders is August 3, 2022, with opening of bids to follow on August 17, 2022.  The opioid settlement, 
county payment and possible funding for addiction prevention and treatment was discussed.  Assessor 
Sanders entered to inform he ran preliminary figures on residential values last Friday to find a possible 
15% increase to assessed values that is directly based on nontypical high-priced sales of homes recently.   
 
On vote and motion Hadley adjourned the meeting at 9:15 a.m. 
 
The above and foregoing information is a summary of the minutes taken at the above indicated 
meeting.  The full and complete set of minutes is available at the Keokuk County Auditor’s Office 
and www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov. 
 
              
 
 

http://www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov/

